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07 June 2024

Dear Sir/Madam

Environmental Information Regulations 2004 (EIR)
Request ID: FOI613122538

Thank you for your request for information relating to tree felling.
You have requested the following information:

Can you tell me how many trees the council has ordered to be removed in the last 10 years?
And how many have been replanted in that period?

Year Planted Felled
2009 76 76
2010 486 526
2011 No data No data
2012 470 299
2013 173 201
2014 77 143
2015 No data No data
2016 40 195
2017 2040 560
2018 358 263
2019 203 434
2020 2395 474
2021 18333 433
2022 33295 585
2023 1104 682




Can you specify how many trees were cut down because they faced insurance claims?

We do not hold this information and are advising you as per EIR Regulation 12(4)(a). It is not
possible for us to separate the jobs connected to insurance claims from the others.

Can you specify how many trees were cut down to allow the construction of housing
developments? If providing stats going back 10 years is not possible can you provide stats
for tree felling for the past 5 or 3 years?

We do not hold this information and are advising you as per EIR Regulation 12(4)(a). To assist,
any loss of trees are considered through each individual planning application which are accessible

online via the Planning Portal. This can be found on the following link:

https://www.planningportal.co.uk/app

The supply of information in response to a FOI/EIR request does not confer an automatic right to
re-use the information. You can use any information supplied for the purposes of private study and
non-commercial research without requiring further permission. Similarly, information supplied can
also be re-used for the purposes of news reporting. An exception to this is photographs. Please
contact us if you wish to use the information for any other purpose.

For information, we publish a variety of information such as: FOI/EIR Disclosure Log, Publication
Scheme, Facts about Coventry and Open Data that you may find of useful if you are looking for
information in the future.

If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our response.
Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt of our response to
your original request — email: infogov@coventry.gov.uk

If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information Commissioner,
who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane,
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email icocasework@ico.org.uk.

Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.

Yours faithfully

Information Governance



